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	Comments


The PRS Report identified the following issues with respect to this NPRR for WMS discussion:

(1) Whether the DC Tie import in question is a Generation Resource for purposes of PCRR allocation; and

(2) The expected duration of pre-1999 contracts for PCRR allocation.

Tex-La provides the following response:

(1) The DC Tie import was recognized by ERCOT in Docket No. 24770 as eligible for PCRs (attached).

(2) The contract at issue is for a specified term, ending 2017, contains a five-year termination notice provision, and extends year to year if no party provides a termination notice.

Tex-La does not propose extending PCRRs for the DC Tie resource beyond the life of the contract.

	Revised Proposed Protocol Language


None at this time.
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